
BRC GENERAL NOTICE
#2024 – 005
Effective 0001, May 9, 2024.

To: ALL Employees

Subject: Roadway Closure (87th Street Interlocking)

BRC General Notice 2024 - 005

The Fire Road along-side of MT2’s right-of-way will be closed for thru traffic at 87th Street 
Interlocking.

An alternate route is available, and a Map is provided below showing the detour that will be in place 
during the on-going bridge construction project.

The gate located at 87th and Holland will require a 102 Key to access railroad property 

Gate must be kept locked at all times to prevent unwanted access and trespassers.



REMEMBER – All Belt employees are empowered to work safely. If you think a condition is unsafe, 
protect, it, report it, assist in correcting it, or use your expertise to provide a better and safer way.

Terry Hartwig 
Superintendent of Safety

BRC General Notices in Effect:

Year of Issuance Numbers
2024 001, 004
2023 001, 002
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